
Province of Ministry of \ 5000, 
British Columbia Energy, Mines and b u i t h e r s , B.C. 

Petroleum Resources VOJ 2NO 

27 June 1985 

Mr. B. H. ■Whiting, 
Brinco Mining Ltd., 
Exploration Office, 
704 - 602 West Hastings, 
Vancouver, B.C.. 
V6B 1P2 

Dear Ben: 

Re: Kerr Gold Property 

With regard to your letter dated May 28, 1985, I have included 
a couple of write-ups you might find useful. Also, I would suggest 
looking at Assessment Reports 5921, 8420, 9435, 9568, 10,268, 10,553 
and 11,667 for the Sulphurets area in particular. 

Of course, I would be prepared to offer on-site comments if we could 
work out a convenient travel arrangement to the property from 
Stewart. I could easily drive up to Stewart and fly in for a day. 
Please let me know if we can arrange something. 

Good luck. 

Yours truly, 

Tom Schroeter, 
District Geologist. 

TS/ek 



Province of Ministry of B? 5000 
British Columbia Energy, Mines and c^, hers B.C. 

Petroleum Resources V Q J 2NO 

30 May 1985 

Mr. B. H. Whiting, 
Exploration Geologist, 
Brinco Mining Limited, 
704 - 602 West Hastings St 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6B 1P2 

Dear B e n : 

Please be informed that I will be away from the office until 
Friday, June 28th and will not be able to respond to your letter 
until that date. 

Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

g^ ^oiUt 
Tom Schroeter, 
District Geologist. 

TS/ek 



Bnncn 
MINING LIMITED 

EXPLORATION OFFICE 
#704 - 602 WEST HASTINGS STREET, VANCOUVER, B.C., CANADA V6B 1P2 

TELEPHONE: (604) 687-2557 
TELEX: 04-508664 

May 28, 1985 

Mr. Tom Schroeter 
District Geologist 
Ministry of Energy, Mines 
and Petroleum Resources 
P.O. Box 877 
Smithers, B.C. 
V0J 2N0 

ihl 

Re: KERR GOLD - Sulphurets Area - N.T.S. 104B/8 

Dear Tom: 

I will be working this season up in the Sulphurets Area for Brinco. You 
have worked extensively in the regions around Stewart and are familiar 
with the major geological twists and turns in the area. Would you send 
me some information you have on the styles of mineralization, geological 
setting, genesis, etc., that you have for mining camps north of Stewart. 
I am willing to cover any copying charges and postage if required. 

This will be the first detailed mapping of the Kerr prospect. I need some 
additional information to place it in context with the regional setting. 

Thanks for your help. Perhaps we will run into each other this summer. 

Good luck. / fl 

B.H. (Ben) Whiting 
Exploration Geologist 

BHW/sd 



Province Of Ministry Of D~»rliament Buildings 
British Columbia Energy, Mines and oria 

Petroleum Resources Lj,ltish Columbia 
V8V 1X4 

kpKK 
August 3 , 1988 

Mr. R . S . Hewton 
Western Canadian Mining Corporation 
1170-1055 W. Hastings Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6E 2E9 

Dear Mr. Hewton; 
Just a note to say thanks again for your hospitality and 
interesting discussions when we visited your Kerr property 
recently. 
Please extend our thanks to Brian Butterworth, Mike Jerema 
and the rest of the crew. 
Happy drill results on the property! 
Best regards, 

W.J. McMillan 
A. Panteleyev 
T. Schroeter 
D. Lefebure 
Geological Survey Branch 
Mineral Resources Division 
WJM/hjg 


